
 
 
 
 
 

NSSJMA will be closed on Monday, September 1, 2025. 
 

We will reopen on Tuesday, September 2, 2025 @ 8:00 am.  
 
 

Sewer Emergency call:   724-718-2115 
 
 

We hope you all have a Safe & Happy Labor Day !!  
 

Thank you for being valued customers of NSSJMA.  
 
 

The Employees & Board of NSSJMA  


